HOGE-FENTON

LAW CLERKS MANDA MCELRATH,
MARIA SALINAS MENDOZA, AND
PETER SINGH PASS THE BAR

Hoge Fenton is pleased to announce that Law Clerks Manda McElrath, Maria Salinas Mendoza, and
Peter Singh have passed the California State Bar Exam. Manda, Maria, and Peter joined the firm on
September 6, 2022, and were just promoted to Associate Attorneys. "This represents a lot of hard
work and persistence, especially in these challenging times, Congratulations,” said Managing
Shareholder Dan Ballesteros.

Manda McElrath and Maria Salinas Mendoza were sworn in today, November 15, 2022, by Hon.
Shella Deen, who was the Chair of the Litigation practice at Hoge Fenton, and for over 30 years
represented clients through all phases of litigation. Peter Singh is scheduled to be sworn in by Judge
Shella Deen later this month.
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